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Stockton University is committed to achieving and maintaining high performance 
standards of staff that will continue to sustain and extend the excellence we have 
achieved. In support of this commitment, the University will conduct  comprehensive 
evaluations for its employees as dictated by their respective job classifications.  The 
performance evaluation provides valuable feedback and information to the employee and 
supervisor. The evaluation process also creates the opportunity for discussion related to 
the achievement of performance goals and objectives. 
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